HORN

Supplier declaration of Substances of Very High Concern
In articles produced for HORN Bordplader A/S

HORN Bordplader A/S are contacting our suppliers to ensure that they are aware of the Substances
of Very High Concern (SVHC), and ask whether any of the supplied products (and associated
packaging), which you supply us with could be affected.

Further information can be found through the official ECHA homepage.

There are two lists of SVHC that trigger obligations.

1. The first are those listed in REACH Annex XVIIl: REACH Restricted Substances List 2018.

2. The second is the Candidate List of SYHC, where suppliers upon supply of articles containing
substances on the Candidate List in a concentration above 0,1% weight by weight, must provide
sufficient information and documentation to their business customers on safe use, and as a
minimum, the name of the substances. Note that the Candidate List is updated on a regular basis.

As required by the regulations, we kindly ask you to complete this declaration and sign below as
indicated.

We Ko o) (An 7"\\(’4) confirm that none of the products (and
associated packaging) we manufacture and supply to HORN Bordplader A/S contain SYHC as listed
in the official candidate list published by ECHA. Should the situation change HORN will immediately
be informed. Sufficient information/documentation on articles containing substances on the
Candidate List, in a concentration above 0,1% weight by weight, is provided.
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Please return the signed declaration and potentially supporting documents in PDF format.




